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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:23 PM
To: 'Linda Palermo'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate increase Ref: 160021-E1

Good afternoon Ms. Palermo, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Linda Palermo [mailto:mommylinda1@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:08 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate increase Ref: 160021-E1 
 
I am not in favor of the rate increase. I can barely afford my bill now. It is not fair to ask for increases that 
surpass any job increase which is usually 2 to 3 percent yearly and FPL is asking for 7.53% a year! No way!  
 
FPL has a lot of great smart employees that can find other ways to reduce cost and improve energy efficiency. 
 
 
Linda Palermo 
3280 Overlook Road 
Davie, Fl 33328 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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